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ENVIRONMENT AUTHORITY

Excellency 7 April 2024

I'would like to thank you for the invitation to the United Nations Environment Assembly to
provide inputs to the High-level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF) in July
2024, under the theme ““Reinforcing the 2030 Agenda and eradicating poverty in times of
multiple crises: the effective delivery of sustainable, resilient and innovative solutions”.

After a consultative process in the Committee of Permanent Representatives, a subsidiary organ
of the United Nations Environment Assembly, I have the pleasure to share with you the inputs of
the United Nations Environment Assembly to the HLPF in order to contribute to the
consideration of the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) under review and to the theme of
the 2024 HLPF as well as on the follow up to the Political Declaration of the SDG Summit and
the negotiations of the Ministerial Declaration, bearing in mind the preparations for the Summit
for the Future.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

H.E Dr. Abdullah Bin Ali Al-Amri
Chairman of the Environment Authority
of Oman

President of the United Nations
Environment Assembly

H. E. Ms. Paula Narvaez
President of the Economic and Social Council

ahemmerdinger@minrel.qob.cl
neil.pierre@un.org
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